
Pre-School News ~ January 2017  
 
   Important Dates: 
   CLOSED January 2nd 

Pizza: 6th, 12th, 20th, & 26th  

   Miss. Sue: 5th & 8th  

Martin Luther King Jr.’s Birthday – 
January 16th!  

            
December was an amazing and fun-filled month in Pre-school!  

We learned a lot about Christmas, Hanukkah, and the New Year. 

The children loved to tell us everything that they wanted for Christmas, and 
then everything they received from Santa in the following week. 

January is going to be a month filled with lots of fun activities and new 
interesting themes!  

1/3-1/6: Polar Animals 

1/9-1/13: Friendship/Caring 

1/16-1/20: Dinosaurs  

1/23-1/27: Fairytales  

1/30-2/3: Dr. Seuss  

We would like to thank all our families for the thoughtful Christmas cards & 
gifts! We truly appreciate everything, and are looking forward to another 
month of fun with your children!  

See you at school,  

Megan, Emily, and Ana  



 


